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PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPPER NIOBRARA RIVER COMPACT MEETING 
 

 
The Nebraska Department of Natural Resources (the Department) and the Wyoming State 
Engineer’s Office will meet to discuss the Upper Niobrara River Compact 
(Neb. Rev. Stat. § 1-112). The meeting will take place on Wednesday, October 23, 2019, at 10:30 
a.m. Mountain Time, at the Panhandle Research and Extension Center 4502 Avenue I, Scottsbluff 
NE 69361.  
 
The meeting is open to the public and a public comment period will be provided. An agenda for 
the meeting will be made available on the Department’s website at http://dnr.nebraska.gov by 
Friday, October 18, 2019.  
 
Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation by 
contacting Beth Eckles at the Department of Natural Resources, 301 Centennial Mall South, P.O. 
Box 94676, Lincoln, NE 68509-4676, telephone number (402) 471-2363, or email: 
beth.eckles@nebraska.gov.  
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